
Choir for Christmas 

and Fun Club! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sing! 
Please join a children’s choir singing for 

Christmas at Holy Trinity Church. 

We are restarting our regular Friday meetings 

on 12th, 19th and 26th November, 5-6.30pm.   
 

Suitable for roughly age 7 and up (year 2-ish).  No experience 
necessary! - we will learn to sing together in the back of the church: 
singing 5-5.45pm, then refreshments, then fun club 6-6.30pm. 
 

This is part of the Holy Trinity Church, Children’s Choir and Fun 
Club in Minchinhampton. 
Please contact Fr Howard for more info: 
rector@minchchurch.org.uk or 01453 882289 
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